
Please vote YES on SB574.

Allowing lane splitting seems like a common-sense way for Oregon to help relieve congestion on our freeways. According to the 
Rice Report, lane splitting can also make traffic safer for motorcyclists by reducing the risk of many injuries, including fatal ones. I 
used to live in California and wondered why other states haven't allowed lane-splitting for motorcyclists. 


